

Naunton Park Primary School
Naunton Lane, Cheltenham,
Gloucestershire GL53 7BT

                                                                                                                                         Tel/Fax:  01242 513114
E-mail: admin@nauntonpark.gloucs.sch.uk
Website: www.nauntonpark.gloucs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Gayle Fletcher BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher: Miss Lara Hudson BSc(Hons) PGCE ________________________________________________________________________________________________	        
6th February 2023
Term 4 trip for Year 1
Dear Parents,

Now that arrangements have been finalised, we are delighted to tell you about the visit that we have arranged to enrich our curriculum in Term 4.


Westonbirt Arboretum
Tuesday 21st March 2023
Westonbirt Arboretum, Westonbirt, Tetbury, GL8 8QS
Leaving school at 9:15am for 10:30am arrival
Leaving the venue at 2pm for 3:15pm arrival back at school
A school jumper with jogging trousers/leggings and a warm & waterproof coat should be worn
Children will need to wear trainers or wellies
Children will need a packed lunch and a drink

This trip will consolidate our learning about trees and plants in our region of the UK.  The children will enjoy a session by Learning with Nature based on the book, “The Tin Forest”.


Payment 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The school invites you to make a voluntary contribution of £16.33 to cover the cost of this activity, the workshop and transportation.  No child will be prevented from going on the visit because their parents do not pay but we must point out that the visit may have to be cancelled if we do not receive sufficient contributions. All contributions should be made via the ParentPay website by Friday 10th March. If you are experiencing difficulty, please contact the school office.

Permission and help 
Permission is assumed when you make your contribution for your child’s trip. You only need to email us if you’re either unable to make a voluntary contribution but give permission for your child to attend, if your child receives Pupil Premium funding (see below) or if you are able to help on the trip. Our email address is: office@nauntonpark.gloucs.sch.uk. We require a total of 13 adults to support this trip (inc our Y1 team) so appreciate any offer of help from parents. For those who offer, teachers will then confirm with you directly if your help is needed as, despite needing a lot of support, we are limited to how many people we can take with us.  If you offer, please don’t assume you’ll be attending – thank you.

Pupil Premium 
If your child receives Pupil Premium, the school will use the funding to pay for your child’s trip. You do not need to contribute. You do, however, need to give permission for your child to attend by emailing the office as explained below. 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to offering your child this exciting opportunity to support their learning. Please keep this letter safe for future reference during the term. As always, if you have any questions then please feel free to speak to us or contact the school office.

Yours sincerely, 
Year 1 Team
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